
Dear Parents and Carers,   

With so much going on at school this week I have been delighted to hear whilst out and about our pupils have displayed 
the absolute best behaviour towards each other and the adults they have been with.  They have made us so proud with 
their lovely manners and sensible attitudes.  It is a huge responsibility to take children out on a visit and for them to get a 
‘thankyou’ from a child at the end makes it all worthwhile. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Cove Educational 
Trust who have again this year been very generous in giving us a donation of £1200 to support our commitment in ensur-
ing all children are able to be included on our French Residential trip this year. 

Best wishes 

Miss Laura Ovenden 

 

I am very happy for the children to wear their fit-
bits to school as I believe they encourage our chil-
dren to make healthy choices. However please be 
aware they will be asked to remove them if they 
are causing a distraction during learning time. 

Year 5 went on a fantastic adventure this week all the way to Birmingham to visit a chocolate factory! 

They had a brilliant time learning about the Ancient Mayan Civilisation and of course exploring how choco-

late is made.  They had the opportunity to write their names in chocolate, observe the making of it and 

were also taught how to temper their own chocolate.  Of course at the end of the day they were given the 

chance to sample the goods! 



Upcoming dates……… 

Thursday 6th February—Inside out day—wear your jumpers inside out! 

Tuesday 11th February—Canton recorder workshop for parents 

Thursday 13th February at 2.40pm—Spinnaker Class Assembly 

THURSDAY 13th FEB—SCHOOL DISCO—please ask in the office for tickets—if you are 
able to help out at the disco please can you let us know in the office—we greatly      

appreciate your support! 

Thursday 13th Feb—Break up for Half Term 

Friday 14th Feb—INSET 3—NO SCHOOL for Children 

Monday 24th February—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Monday 24th February—Alloa & Macau classes to start swimming 

Values Award Winners this week! 

Achievement: Skyla & Skye    High Expectations: Alex & Harley H 

Friendliness: Harley M & Elliot   Fairness:  Oscar & Keira  

Confidence: Leia & Kiera    Respect: Dekota & Ivy 

Headteachers Star Spotter:  Caitlyn 

Smart Award: Phoenix 

Attendance: Skylon 98.4% 

Nathan 

INSIDE OUT DAY! 

Next week is Mental Health awareness week with the 
theme being ‘Find Your Brave.’  We will be exploring this 
through class lessons and assemblies. On Thursday as a 
recognition of this we will be asking the teachers and 
children to wear their jumpers ’inside out’  

Year 2 went to Birdworld this week to support their geographical learning about features of 
different environments around the world. They had a wonderful day seeing a variety of species 
of birds and animals. One child on return said ‘This was the best trip ever!’ 


